PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
MINUTES
MAY 22, 1991

The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Sandy Calta.

Roll was called with all members present. Also present,
Jeanne Nelson. and Judy Stringham.

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

Jeanne Nelson introduced Judy Stringham who outlined some
of the activities planned for the Summer Recreation Program.
Jeanne also adressed the commission on behalf of City
Manager Cluff who was unable to attend the meeting that
his decision was to deny the request of the Commission
for the Azalea Park Survey to be placed in the Coastal
Pilot. Chairwoman Calta suggested that Don Higginson
meet with the City Manager to discuss his decision and
the possibility of private party paying the cost of the
newspaper survey.:placement.

Jim Harness reported on Azalea Park Commission progress.

Mayor Hummel adressed the Commission on the Library-
Stout Park project.

A motion was made and passed by majority vote to recommend
City Council have hazardous limbs removed from trees in
Stout Park and work paid with funds from Stout Park Trust.

Chairperson Calta suggested time be set up for work study
session regarding Tanbark pathways.

Steve O'Brien and Sandy Calta named to serve on Memorial
Placement Sub-committee.

Buzz Stewart was elected to serve as Vice-Chairperson
of the Parks and Recreation Commission.

Discussion was held on the Easy Manor Park maintenance
and the clean up being done at Bankus Fountain area.

The May 22 meeting was adjourned.
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Mary Héé Adkins
Secretary



